
 

Welcome New Parishioners 

Welcome to our parish family. To register, please fill out the 
registration form enclosed in this bulletin and drop it off in 

the collection basket or mail it to the parish office. 

Sacrament of Baptism 

Baptisms are generally held on Sundays at 12:30 PM. Please 
call the parish office to register and arrange for a Baptism, 

and to sign up for a pre-Baptismal class. 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday 3:00-3:45PM or by appointment. 

 

Sacrament of Marriage 

Registered parishioners are required to meet with the Pastor 

at least 9 months prior to the Wedding date. 

 Sacrament of the Sick 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick is administered in 
each of our nursing homes as well as in private homes. 

Please call the parish office to arrange for a visit. 
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MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday Vigil Mass  4:00 PM 
Sunday Mass 

7:30, 9:30 and 11:30 AM 

Daily mass 

Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM 



 

 

Mass Intentions 
Saturday, June 13th  

4:00 pm Dorothy (Dee Dee) Mitchell 

 by Friends  

 

Sunday,  June 14th 

7:30 am Anne & Palma Saviola 

 by Saviola Family 

 

9:30 am Petrina Vullo 

 by The Carcione Family 

 

11:30 am Johanna & Leo Schweizer 

 by Willia & Mathilde 

 
 

Monday, June 15th  

9:00 am Elizabeth Becker 

  by The Ditrio Family 

 

Tuesday, June 16th  

9:00 am Maria Perre 

 by The Lucchese Family 

 

Wednesday, June 17th   

9:00 am Mary Richards 

 by Her Sister 

 

Thursday,  June 18th  

9:00 am Giuseppe DiFilippo 

 by Family 

 

   

Saturday, June 20th  

4:00 pm Donald Messina 

 by The Papa Family 

 

Sunday,  June 21st 

7:30 am Lucy Avery 

 by Gail Wuest 

 

9:30 am Giovanni Nasso & Girolamo Sorbara 

 by Lina Nasso 

 

11:30 am  Cosmio Madonna & Sylvia Macera 

 by The Marino Family 

 THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

 
The Perpetual Light candle burns this week for 

Rocco Marino 
By 

Wife Mickey 
 
 

 
 

The Our Lady of Guadalupe candle burns 
this week for 

Anne & Palma Saviola 
By 

 The Saviola Family 
                 

Please Pray... 
 
Please keep the following in your 
prayers – the names of those who are 
sick in our parish, those facing surgery 
and those in need of healing:  
 
Fr. Frank Winn, Msgr Stephen DiGiovanni, 
Maeve Carr, Adrianna, Liam Craane, Stephanie 
Belmonte, Norman Goldfarb, Jenny Romanello, 
Christian John, Anthony Marini, Jani and 
Marco Cuono,  Salvatore Piria, Arlene and 
Rich Esposito, For A Special Intention, Gail 
Piria, Lisa Ferretti, RosaMaria Santos, 
Zachary Dolgetta, Roger Woolcott, Christina 
Zannikos, Robert Mulderrig, David Snyder, 
Anthony Rovitaille, Joseph Occhicone, Jr., 
Joseph Boskello, Joanne Carpenito, Joe 
DeLaurentis, Jenell Nani, Lisa, Lucy 
Mirarchi, Erick Laing, Rajanand Bisnathsing,  
Esperanza Ramos, Rocco Anthony Marino, 
Barbara Leon, Annette, Jorge Saavedra, 
Agostino Colotti, Elizabeth Jaeger, Pat 
Marciano, Daniela Forte, Kathy Carlin, 
Anthony Gioffre, Shadi Khader, Rico Dos 
Anjos, Anna Fusita, Baby Ronald Frank 
Brown 
 
Would you like us to pray for you or your loved 
one?  Please call the office at (203) 531-8741 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, 
have mercy on us. 



THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

Please consider helping your parish meet 

its expenses during these uncertain times 

by  

signing up for Online Giving 
Just go to www.stpaulgreenwich.org and  

click on ... 
 

 

 

 

 

Please consider remembering  

 St. Paul Church in your will or estate        
planning 

 

Online 
Giving 

                                         Mailed  
         Contributions      Online          Total 
Sunday Offertory              $1,906            $4,713            $6,619 

Capital Improvement            269                881              1,150 

Miscellaneous                        441                                       441 

TOTAL                           $2,616          $ 5,594             $8,210 

Church Support 

June 7, 2020 

Dinner Ticket Refund 
 

If you purchased tickets for the St.    

Patrick Meets St. Joseph at St. Paul    

dinner and are still in need of a refund, 

mail all ticket(s) to the office and         

enclose your return address.  We will 

send your refund. 

Religious Education 
 

Registrations for the 2020-2021 session 

have gone out in the mail. 

If you are a new student for the          

upcoming term or if you have any  

questions please call Christine Green at 

(203)531-4265 or email at 

cgreen@stpaulgreenwich.org 

Please check the parish website for     

details including registration and     

medical forms. 

Parish Events 

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic all parish 

meetings and events are canceled or  

postponed. 

Please check the parish website 

www.stpaulgreenwich.org  

for announcements  including on-line 

Masses and devotions. 

 

To receive the most up to date  

communications from St. Paul please 

sign up on our parish website. 
 

2021 Mass Intention Book 

The 2021 Mass book is open.  Please contact 

Rose at (203) 531-8741 or by email at :                                           

office@stpaulgreenwich.org                                

to schedule a Mass. 

 


